Craig, Sondra

From: barbara strohm <strohmabi@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, October 30, 2023 6:40 AM

To: ZZ Council Members

Subject: J & A committee meeting Oct. 30

Some people who received this message don't often get email from strohmabi@yahoo.com. Learn why this is important

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***

Dear City Council members:

I live in a neighborhood disrupted by short term rental properties. Our neighborhood growth is stunted by these properties. Instead of having a sense of having a neighbor, we have strangers coming and going. The proposed STR ordinance is unsatisfactory. Please continue to review the ordinance as well as the application process before moving to next steps.

Thank you. Barbara Strohm